
 

 

 
 

Minutes of CTPO Meeting 
January 9, 2018 

 
Present: Chad Davidson, Julie Ann Robinson, Kelsey Nichols, Jeannie Chang, Lorna 
Cohen, Nancy Frese, Laura Horwitch, Cheri Kates, Melissa Levine, Tracy Meyer, 
Meghan Rosenfeld, Dana Salzer, Bonnie Schoenberg, Tatyana Slater, Jeannette Ward, 
Alison Whitlock, James Williams, and Carol Currie 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:02 P.M. 
 
VARIETY SHOW POSTERS 
Variety Show posters may be picked up at Carol Currie’s house at 926 Cedar on Friday, 
1/12/18 after 9 A.M. Please post them in as many locations as possible. A sign-up sheet 
will be in the box with the posters. 
 
REPORT FROM JULIE ANN ROBINSON 

• The winter shows, Tribes and Rassle Dassle, were both well attended 
• TheaterFest is this weekend, January 12-13 at Illinois State University.  The 

musical at TheatreFest is Big Fish 
• GI has been cast with 13 kids students. The piece will be The Girl Who Drank the 

Moon.   
o March 17, 2018, is the date for GI sectionals  
o State competition is the first weekend of Spring Break 

• Musical audition materials are coming out soon 
• Mark Moranto from GBS will co-direct The Little Mermaid with Julie Ann 

Robinson and will cover for her for the musical while Ms. Robinson is on 
maternity leave 

• Student Director Form for the musical will be coming out soon 
• Ms. Robinson will be working full-time until Spring Break 

o Jake Prizant will teaching Ms. Robison’s drama class after spring break 
 
REPORT FROM CHAD DAVIDSON 

• Express season was successful 



 

 

• Techny concert will be conducted by Eduardo Garcia-Novelli from Carthage 
College (https://www.carthage.edu/live/profiles/233-eduardo-garcianovelli). 
The concert will be at GBS on March 11, 2018 

• On Thursday, January 11, 2018, the CSO concert master will be giving a master 
class in the GBN CPA 

• New students can still join choir for second semester 
 
REPORT FROM KELSEY NICHOLS 
V Show tickets on sale to general public on January 15th 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT - TRACY MEYER 
Current bank balance is $36,692.51 of which $11,031.14 is Fundraising Participation 
Points 
 
FUNDRAISING REPORT - NANCY FRESE 
We still have Booster Shot checkbooks for sale 
There will be an Open Mic Night meeting after the general meeting tonight 
 
MINUTES FROM DECEMBER 2017 MEETING 
The December Meeting Minutes were voted on and unanimously approved 
 
MARKETING AND COMMUNICATIONS  
Please send good pictures and posts to Ellen Westel for CTPO Facebook page 
 
CONCESSIONS 
Concession should include water at Winter Showcase in the future.   
 
SHOW MEALS 
Piero’s provided the meals for Winter Showcase; seemed to go well 
 
BANQUETS 
Mission Hills has been reserved for Theater Banquet on May 22, 2018 
Allgauers is holding the date for Choir Banquet on May 3, 2018 
Renaissance hotel also on hold for Choir Banquet 
 
There was discussion about when to discount the sale of the Booster Shot checkbooks. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Bonnie Schoenberg 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


